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[ PPA Operations Memorandum Circular No. 01-
2015, January 06, 2015 ]

APPROVED EIGHT PERCENT (8%) ADDITIONAL INCREASE IN
CARGO HANDLING (CH) TARIFF AT THE MANILA NORTH HARBOR

Adopted: 06 January 2015

Date Filed: 14 January 2015

Pursuant to PPA Memorandum Circular (MC) No. 18-2014[*] dated December 16,
2014, a tariff rate adjustment of eight percent (8%) increase in addition to the 2013
provisional increase of 10% granted by PPA to MNHPI was approved.




Attached[**] is the revised schedule of cargo handling tariff of MNHPI at the Manila
North Harbor for reference and guidance.




(SGD) RAUL T. SANTOS

AGM for Operations

[*] PPA MC No. 18-2014 was published in the Phil. Star on December 20, 2014.



[**] Text Available at the Office of the National Administrative Register, U.P. Law
Complex, Diliman, Quezon City.
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